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      Rootin’, Tootin’, Summer






    Reading Program at BES!!!

Dear Parents,

As you know summer reading helps children retain the gains they make during the school year. Numerous studies have shown that reading over the summer prevents “summer reading loss”.  Also, studies have shown that the benefits of summer reading, vocabulary retention, improved comprehension, and increased reading speed are greater when summer reading is done in conjunction with a summer reading program.

With that being said…

      Bethel Elementary Library will be open every Tuesday this summer from 10:00 am – 3:00 pm. That comes to a grand total of 8 Tuesdays that we will be open: June 22, 29, July 6, 13, 20, 27, & Aug. 3. Each time you visit our library you will receive a book charm to collect.  Any student who comes and visits our library 5 out of the 8 times will receive a certificate of participation and will be invited to a “Hoedown” at the beginning of school. Come checkout as many books as you want all summer long!


Or…

       We also encourage you to get involved in the summer reading program through Haywood County Public Library, Make a Splash—Read!  A certificate of completion will be issued to children who meet their goal. Each student that participates in 5 public library activities will also be invited to the “Hoedown”! Students will receive a reading record, and it will to be signed and dated each time they visit or participate in the public library summer reading program.

Students will need to turn in their reading records to the BES media center. 

Students need to only participate in one of the summer reading programs to get invited to the “Hoedown”. For more information visit our website.

I look forward to seeing you this summer!

Diana Gray

Media Coordinator


 

